
Your Update to the Five Points Transportation Study

Visit our Website

Five Points Transportation Study Working Group Meeting
–

Hybrid Meeting
Monday, April 25, 2022 @ 6:00 p.m.

In-person Location: Cape Henlopen High School Library (Enter
through library doors).  

**Please note: the public may attend in-person, but due to limited
space, is encouraged to attend via Zoom.

Zoom Access info: 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://deldot-gov.zoom.us/j/88909379041?
pwd=S2hCVnJNTjMvSEE3dnpMNGNoUWxEZz09 
Passcode: 217011 
 
Or One tap mobile:
US: +16468769923, 88909379041# or +13017158592, 88909379041#  
 
Or Telephone: 
Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
US: +1 646 876 9923 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 669 900 6833 or +1
253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 408 638 0968  
 
Webinar ID: 889 0937 9041 

We hope to see you on April 25! 
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